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Having more gambling options so close to a high school and a large population of teenagers
freshly turning 18 is a terrible terrible community choice. There are already addicted teens in
the neighborhood, we should be looking at getting rid of gambling options altogether rather
than increasing them and thus causing more issues for our community. Whoever thought this
was a good idea should be thoroughly ashamed of themselves!




